
 

 
 

Title IX Notice of Non-Discrimination 
 

 
Albuquerque Sign Language Academy (ASLA) does not discriminate based on sex 
in the education programs or activities it operates. ASLA does not discriminate 
based on sex in admission to or employment in its education programs or 
activities. Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX and its implementing 
regulations may be referred to the Albuquerque Sign Language Academy Title IX 
Coordinator or to the Office of Civil Rights (see contact information below). 

 

 

Albuquerque Sign Language Academy Title IX Coordinator  
Compliance Coordinator – Shari Herrington 

225 Griegos Rd NW, Albuqerque, NM 87107 
ShariH@ASLAcademy.com  

 

Office of Civil Rights  
U.S. Department of Education  

Cesar E. Chavez Memorial Building  
1244 Speer Boulevard, Suite 310  

Denver, CO 80204-3582  
Telephone: (303) 844-5695 
Email: OCR.Denver@ed.gov  

http://www.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/complaintintro.html. 
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